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UPDATE 
 
 

The Executive Director would like to inform you that since the last Memo was issued the UK 

Government has announced that from Wednesday, 2 December London will come out of its 

second Lockdown and move to Tier 2; the advice for areas in Tier 2 is that all those people who 

can work from home must continue do so.  The ISO will respect these guidelines and will continue 

to provide the highest level of service; staff will combine coming to the office only when 

absolutely necessary with continuing to work from home 

 

All ISO staff are reachable, preferably by email, and also by phone.  The phone number operates 

normally and all calls will be answered.  So far, the ISO Secretariat has demonstrated that during 

this lockdown its level of professional service remains solid and covers all the main areas of 

relevance. 

 

This situation will be regularly reviewed by the Executive Director with the next review date being 

4 January 2021.   You will continue to be kept informed of any change in circumstances. 
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